
 
NIE Energy Supply's Response to Consultation Paper SEM-10-041 
  
NIE Energy Supply (NIEES) welcomes the opportunity to review and comment upon the proposed 
imperfections charges for 2010-11 put forward in the recent consultation. As with previous years the 
level of analysis and modelling completed by Eirgrid and SONI is a source of confidence to the market 
regarding the proposal. NIEES appreciates that the figures provided are an estimate using best 
endeavours.  
  
We would at this stage question however how the impact of the proposed TALF decision impacts this 
area and are concerned that this has not been sufficiently considered. NIEES would request that in 
any decision paper issued the RAs would provide reassurance to the industry on this important issue. 
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